
From: Lee Steiner
To: Jeanette Brown
Cc: Wanda Gautney
Subject: Re: Contract Extension for Transportation Services of Human Remains for the Baldwin County Coroner
Date: Monday, July 1, 2024 2:07:47 PM

  This message has originated from an External Source. Please use proper judgment and caution when
opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email.

Good Afternoon,

Coastal Body Removal & Transportation, LLC does agree to the second contract extension at
the same price and terms of the original contract. Please let me know if you need anything
from us to move forward.

Thanks,
Lee Steiner 

On Jun 28, 2024, at 3:17 PM, Jeanette Brown
<Jeanette.Brown@baldwincountyal.gov> wrote:

Ms. Steiner:
 
The first Contract Extension for Transportation Services of Human
Remains for the Baldwin County Coroner is set to expire July 18, 2024.
The attached contract included an option to extend for an additional two
(2) twelve (12) month contract periods, if the Vendor agrees, at the same
prices and terms as the original contract award.
 
Baldwin County would like to extend the contract through July 18, 2025.
 
Please let me know if Coastal Body Removal & Transportation, LLC,
agrees to the second contract extension at the same prices and terms of
the original contract award dated June 21, 2022.  If in agreement, the new
expiration date will be July 18, 2025.
 
Thank you,
Jeanette Brown
Assistant Purchasing Director
Baldwin County Purchasing Department
Phone: (251) 580-2567
Fax: (251) 580-2536
Email: Jeanette.Brown@baldwincountyal.gov
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